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OFFICIAL NOTICE 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
Members of the public are hereby officially notified that all personal belongings, including 
vessels of any type and condition, currently kept within the fenced enclosure situated at the 
southern end of the Catalan Bay car park, are to be removed from this area by no later than 
Sunday 8th December 2013. 


